From:

To: City Council

Subject: SCCC funding

Date: Wednesday, July 3, 2024 3:15:36 PM
Hello,

I am writing to express my support of the Sebastopol community cultural center and to
let you know what an integral part of Sebastopol it is. Not only have I attended many
wonderful events there, I have been hosting a community dance there for the past 10
years and the extra funding you provide helps make it affordable for us to continue to
offer our Dance, and for all the other instructors as well.

Please continue to fund this invaluable community resource.

Warmly,

h

Somatic Psychologist, Certified Brainspotting, Ketamine Assisted Therapy, Redwood Psychological Association Treasurer
www.rpapsych.org
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